
 
26th May 2023   

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

We would like to take this opportunity to outline the arrangements for the final few weeks of 
Year 11. The students will have a Year 11 Leavers Mass, which will take place on Thursday 22nd 
June at 11.30 am in the main hall on the Wiseman Site.  

This will be followed by a free school lunch. Students are welcome to bring in a spare shirt 
and/or autograph book for signing at that time only. Students will be dismissed by 1.00pm.   

Study Arrangements   

Please note students will be granted study leave from Friday 26th May 2023. This begins as of 
3:10pm Thursday 25th May 2023. 

From Monday 5th June students will only need to attend lessons where they still have an exam 
to take.  However, we will require all students to come into school in order to complete 
additional revision at the following times:   

English (Language) Monday 5th June 8am (before exam) - Lecture theatre 

English (Language) Monday 12th June 8am (before exam) - Lecture theatre 

Science Friday 9th June  p3&4 

Science Wednesday 14th June  p3&4 

Science Thursday 15th June  p3&4 

RE Monday 5th June P2 

RE Tuesday 6th June P1 

Maths - Higher  Tuesday 6th June  6pm online via Google Classroom  

Maths - Foundation  Monday 12th June  P5 online via Google Classroom  

Maths - Higher  Tuesday 13th June  6pm online via Google Classroom  

Spanish (Reading) Monday 5th June P3&4 in U31 

Spanish (Writing)  Thursday 8th June P3&4 in U31 

Spanish (Writing) Monday 12th June P5 in U31 

Geography Thursday 8th June P1&2 

Geography Thursday 15th June P1&2 

Geography Friday 16th June P3&4 



From 5th June students should sign in and out at the front office to attend any lessons. All 
students are required to attend punctually and in full school uniform when they are expected to 
be in school. All students are expected to attend the Mass and lunch on 22nd June.   

Examination Results   

Exam results will be available for collection between 9am and 11am on Thursday 24th August. 
If they cannot be collected, we ask that a stamped addressed envelope is provided for exam 
result slips to be posted home.  

This should be handed to either the school office or the exams office before 12th June 2023.  

Note that unless the student has given written permission in advance, other family members or 
friends will not be allowed to collect results on their behalf.  

You will also be required to complete a form about your destination from September. Students 
who have borrowed Chromebooks for revision purposes will need to return their device by 
Friday 23rd June, or results may be withheld.   

Year 11 Prom   

As you are aware, the school has organised a Year 11 Prom, (which is always a very enjoyable 
event!)  which will take place at The Kings Oak Hotel, High Beach, on Wednesday 28th June 
from 7.00 — 11pm. As this is a public venue, you must BRING YOUR PROM TICKET with you in 
order to be admitted to the venue. Unfortunately, due to poor behaviour, some students will not 
be allowed to attend and will be notified separately. The cut-off date for purchasing a prom 
ticket was Friday 19th May 2023.   

Yearbooks & Hoodies  

If students have bought a Yearbook & Hoodie, these will be available for collection on results 
day, Thursday 24th August. 

Sixth Form   

Letters detailing offers of places in the sixth form will be issued in due course. Any queries 
regarding admission to the sixth form should be directed to Mr Delf or Mrs Wilbraham on exam 
results day, Thursday 24th August. Enrolment will commence at 11.30pm on Thursday 24th 
August and all-day Friday 25th August.   

Finally, as the students reach the end of this stage of their education, we would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for all your support and involvement during the last five years. We 
know that this will continue when the students begin the next stage of their education in the 
sixth form.   

With very best wishes,   

 

 

Mr J. Gharu                                  Ms St Aimie                                          Ms Scott   

Head of the Upper School            Head of Year 11                              Assistant Head of Year 11 


